
Once you have developed the IEP with the IEP team, you will receive a Notice of 
Recommended Educational Placement (NOREP)/Prior Written Notice (PWN). The 
NOREP/PWN explains the educational placement or class recommended for your child and 
explains your rights. You must approve the IEP and educational placement in writing for 
your child’s initial special edu-cation placement before the school is allowed to begin 
implementation. There is no requirement for this notice after each subsequent IEP meeting, 
therefore, services will continue without your signature on the NOREP/PWN for 
subsequent IEPs. 


